
I am an educator with 45 years of experience teaching at high school and university level. I am also a parent very
concerned about our state considering vouchers in any form.  You should consider the voucher related disasters that
Arizonia has experienced.  I would be glad to discuss this issue if you so desire.

I urge you to oppose SB 2400.

SB 2400 threatens the integrity of our public education system by using taxpayer dollars for private schools, which are
not held to the same transparency, accountability, or accessibility standards as our public schools.

Please vote no on SB 2400. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.


